OGSD School Board Meeting – June 5, 2019

The Oro Grande School District held its monthly School Board meeting the evening of Wednesday, June 5, and approved several items affecting students, faculty and parents, including:

- Approving a Memorandum of Understanding with Brandman University for dual enrollment classes for eligible students serviced by OGSD for the 2019-20 school year.
- Approving "Military Physical Fitness" as a new course offering beginning in the 2019-20 school year for high school students.
- Approving/ratifying a consultant agreement with KCH Corporation for DSA inspector of record work on the stadium lighting and gym HVAC replacement projects.

Additionally, at the beginning of the meeting Dr. Kimberly MacKinney, Dr. Minda Stackelhouse, Amy Sarkesian, Alexia Galloway, Nancy Petersen, Heather Vennes, Kyla Rivera delivered a presentation on MTSS (Multi-Tiered Systems of Support) and how they will be implementing it throughout the school district.

Dr. Griggs also recognized Alexia Galloway and Peter Snyder, who will be transitioning into the positions of Assistant Principal of Student Engagement and Assistant Principal of Athletics, respectively, beginning in the 2019-2020 school year.

The next OGSD Board meeting is scheduled for 5 p.m. on June 12 in the OGSD Conference Room, 19900 National Trails Highway. For previous agendas and minutes, visit www.orogrande.net.